
 

 

 

SUBJECT ISSUE DATE NUMBER 

SLSS Interbranch 2023  
Team Announcement Monday, 13 November 2023 18/23-24 

 

To Club Presidents, Secretaries, Surf Sports Teams, and Junior 
Development Teams 

From Director Of Surf Sports & Surf Sports Committee 

CC BOM, SSC and Y&JDC 
 
 

 

Surf Life Saving Sydney is happy to announce the 2023 Interbranch Team: 
 
U17 Males 
Kobe Sorenson – North Cronulla 

Kai Thatcher - Wanda 

Dylan Porteous - Wanda 

Dane Sutton- Wanda 

U17 Females 
Keira Vincent - Wanda 

Mikaela Mead - Elouera 

Zoey Lester - Wanda 

Kaitlyn Byrnes - Elouera 

U15 Males 
Christopher Kondilios – South Maroubra 

Dylan Sharpe – South Maroubra 

Jake Boyle - Cronulla 

Jack Wilkinson – North Bondi 

U15 Females 
Kaitlyn Williams – North Cronulla 

Scarlett Hoerr – North Cronulla 

Charlotte Bowmer – Wanda 

Tahlie Oxman - Wanda 

U14 Males  
Rory Muldowney – South Maroubra 

Ryan McNamara – South Maroubra 

Noah Bowler – North Bondi 

Max Christensen - Wanda 

U14 Females 
Layla White – Wanda 

Marli Mayne – South Maroubra 

Kiani Johnson – Wanda 

Ruby Cregan – North Bondi 

U13 Males 
Dewa Putu Krishna Inder – South Maroubra 

Thomas Giles – Cronulla 

Kobi Mead – Wanda 

Max Bowmer - Wanda 

U13 Females 
Katahra Boyle-Raniga – South Maroubra 

Emily Maxwell – South Maroubra 

Lillian Wenmohs – North Bondi 

Gia Gregory – North Bondi 
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U12 Males 
Callum Byrne – Wanda 

Liam Knibbs – South Maroubra 

Bart Carmody – North Bondi 

Jordan Prince - Wanda 

U12 Females 
Amber Worden – North Bondi 

Lilly Na’a – North Bondi 

Mia Hoo – North Bondi 

Charli Moses - Elouera 

 

On behalf of the Interbranch Coach and Team Management team we would like to thank all our 
Branch athletes that nominated to be part of the team and congratulate those above.   

 

For all enquiries, please contact Surf Life Saving Sydney Branch Office on 02) 9019 0722 or 
admin@surflifesavingsydney.com.au 
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